From: Chuks Onyezia [mailto:chuks@gregmitchell7thward.org] 
Sent: Thursday, April 14, 2016 8:01 PM
To: Berlin, Steve
Cc: Alderman Greg Mitchell
Subject: Gift to the city: 4/14/16

I would like to give notice.  4/14/16, the 7th ward in partnership with JenCare, took a group of 30 (mainly 7th ward Seniors) to city hall for a tour of council chambers, lunch, and a show at the Goodman theater.  We accepted a gift to the city in the form of transportation and tickets for our group.

